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International College of Dentists-European Section 
Registrar’s Report  

 
To the Board of Regents Meeting in Dublin, Thursday October 8st 2015 

 
  Thessaloniki (GR) September 6th 2015 

 
Mr. President, Fellow Officers. Regents, Vice Regents and Past Presidents 
members of the Board of Regents of the European Section 
 
Since my last report to the Board of Regents last June in London my duties as 
Registrar of the ICD European Section have been: 
 

1. to keep in constant contact with and support the President, Dr. Tom 
Feeney 

2. to keep in close communication with the Editor, Dr. Walter Van Driel 
3. to uphold the direct communication line with the Treasurer Dr. Henk 

Donker 
4. to get and to keep in contact with the Regents about the Inductees for 

Dublin 2015 and Milan 2016 
5. To send the invitation letters, instructions of payment of the Induction 

Fee, information about Congress Registration and the European 
Section’s Information Brochure to the Inductees for Dublin. 

6. to keep in close contact with Central Office regarding the European 
Section 

• To keep the ICD Roster updated and in accordance with the 
Roster of the European Section 

7. To prepare and distribute the draft minutes of our previous BORM in 
London, the Agenda and enclosures of the BORM in Dublin to the 
Board Members 

8. To prepare along with the other International Councillors the Report of 
the Section to the International Council 

9. To attend to the Section’s correspondence  
 

   
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Argirios Pissiotis, Registrar ICD European Section 
 


